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WAM canoe class 
launched on Ebeye
The first canoe building and life-skills training on Ebeye got underway last month. 

Among activities in the ongoing, six-month program for 25 youth have been a 
clean up of the area being used for working on canoes (bottom); a visit to Bank of 
Marshall Islands (below) where all trainees established bank accounts into which 
their stipends are paid; classroom learning on carpentry skills (left) with Johnny 
Ninjine and Scott Hazzard performing measurement calculations; and lashing of 

outriggers to the canoe hulls. Photos: Alson Kelen.


